
Item D1 

 
CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 21 May 2008 
 
Report Title: Joint Working arrangements with 

Canterbury City Council, Dover District 
Council, Shepway District Council and 
Thanet District Council 

 
Document Attached: Report to Cabinet, 12 May 2008 (Item 7) 

Cabinet accepted the recommendations in the 
report, subject to the approval of the Council. 

 
Purpose of Consideration: (a) to question the Leader and the Director of 

Law and Governance about how these 
proposals relate to the County Council’s 
proposals for enhanced two-tier working 
and how the governance arrangements 
will work in practice, in relation to other 
local decision-making and deliberative 
structures, e.g. the local boards and/or 
neighbourhood forums, the Local Strategic 
Partnership, the Joint Transportation 
Boards etc; 
 

(b) to seek the views of the four relevant 
District Council Chief Executives 
 

Possible Decisions: The Committee may either:- 
 

(a) make no comments; or 
 
(b) express comments but not require 

reconsideration of the decision(s); or 
 

(c) require the implementation of the 
decision(s) to be postponed pending 
reconsideration of the matter by the 
Cabinet in the light of the Committee’s 
comments. 

 
Previous Consideration: None. 
 
Background Documents: None. 


